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Comments: I strongly believe that the proposed plan does not:

- limit firewood harvesting enough in the Western Sound. High use campsites and beaches that I have kayaked

to are very impacted in many areas, in my opinion diminishing the intent of both the WSA and of EVOS acquired

lands. EVOS acquired 

- properly manage 4-wheeler use by black bear hunters. While not extensive in area, where they are used the

impact to soil is deep and severe. Clearer regulations would benefit everyone before areas are damaged to the

point of 'no-use'.

- nor does the plan control snowmachine use in the WSA. New sleds are able to access much more of this terrain

than several years ago, and I've seen an impressive number of tracks out of Whittier past the head of Blackstone

Bay. ANILCA acquired lands should not allow snowmachine recreation as 'traditional', especially within a WSA.

 

Thanks for hearing my concerns.


